
 

 

RELEVANT FACT 

 

05/04/2023 

 

Banco de Desenvolvimento de Minas Gerais (BDMG) hereby informs the general market 
that, on April 3rd, 2023, the new Vice-President of BDMG, Antônio Claret de Oliveira 
Junior, took office, elected by the Board of Directors on February 28th, 2023, in which the 
Central Bank confirmed the process on March 21st, 2023. 


